
March was a busy month in our school to celebrate many things. Here are some of them 

what we had done at the school.

 

This photo was from our teachers’ room on 

8th March that we celebrated International 

Women’s Day. On that day, our parent 

association prepared some kind surprises for 

the women teachers. 

 

 

 

 

On 12th March, we celebrated the 

adoptation of Our National Anthem. Turkish 

National Anthem was written by Mehmet 

Akif Ersoy and officially adopted by the 

Parliament on 12th of March, 1921. 

 

        Mehmet Akif Ersoy, the poet of Turkish National  Anthem 

  

On 18 th March, we commemorated the 104th  anniversary of Çanakkale Victory. In 18th 

March 1915, Turkish army won a great victory over allied powers who attacked to seize 

the Dardanelles strait in order to have the control of the sea from Europe to Russia 

during the World War I. In our school,  our students put on a theater performance 

which was about Gallipoli War and bravery of our soldiers.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


